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          4 August 2009 
         

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
I have been using the translation services of Mari C. da Silva since 2004.  
 
The translation was mainly for the Animal Improvement Institute of the Agricultural 
Research Council. Many of the documents were related to animal production and 
included the scientific cooperation agreement between the ARC – Animal Improvement 
Institute in South Africa and the Veterinary Research Institute in Angola. She also 
translated the website of the Foreign Services Division of the ARC-AII and many letters 
and quotations. Many of these documents were of a technical nature and many were done 
under tight deadlines. She was always very professional and never missed a deadline.  
 
I kept on using the translation services of Mari C. da Silva after I left the ARC and will 
continue to do so in future. 
 
Mari da Silva delivers a very prompt and professional service and I have referred many 
people to her in the past and will confidently do so in the future.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Henk van Zyl 
 
       

H.J. van Zyl      
9 Totara Place 
Te Kauwhata 
3710 
 
Phone / Fax: +64 7 826 4401 
E-mail:  henk.vanzyl@gmail.com  
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